

7th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Principals Update - Term 1, Week 5

Another week has passed, and we are now just two weeks from the half term break. This week I have been able to get into lessons taking photos of what students have been up to. I will continue to do this across the next two weeks and look forward to sharing this with you in our upcoming newsletter.

Year 7 Information Evening

Many thanks to those parents who were able to attend the evening. This information is available on our website at PowerPoint Presentation (oak-academy.co.uk).

Year 11 Parents Evening

We are looking forward to welcoming Year 11 parents on Thursday 13th October to discuss your child's progress and revision needed ahead of their Pre-public examinations. It is not too late to make an appointment. Please use the following link SchoolCloud - Oak Academy

Cashless Academy

A quick reminder that we are a cashless academy. This means students are not able to use cash to purchase food from the canteen. Please use Parent Pay. Students can request a new activation letter from the KS3 ISC or you can email the relevant address below. If students do arrive at school without food and no money on their account, they will be issued with a voucher. We will then text you to confirm you need to top their account up. Many thanks for your support with this.

> Year7@oak-academy.co.uk Year8@oak-academy.co.uk Year9@oak-academy.co.uk Year10@oak-academy.co.uk Year11@oak-academy.co.uk

High Achievers of the Week

There has again been plenty to reward this week. Our top three students in each year group this week are.

Year	7 Year 8	Year 9	Year 10	Year 11
Elise	W Tilly H	Harry B	Ellie M	Evie W
Lilly	C Fiza K	Paris M	Courtney S	Billy S
Graci	e S Macey L	Maddie W	Suzi C	Erhumuoghene A

As we approach the end of the term I am busy pulling together the newslwetter. If your child has done something outside of school that you are proud of, do let me know at the email below and I will include this achievement in my newsletter.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley **Principal**

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk

T 01202 774600

Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

